## **CAESAR RODNEY SCHOOL DISTRICT**

OPPORTUNITY GRANT
WILL BE PRESENTED AT THE
REGULAR BOARD MEETING
ON
WEDNESDAY, JULY 12, 2023
BEGINNING AT: 4:00 P.M.

## THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT THE PAUL L. DUNBAR ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDING 7 FRONT STREET WYOMING, DE 19934

In accordance with 14 Del. C., § 1704 (4) the Caesar Rodney School District is requesting a waiver for the Opportunity Grant funds. The grant calls for money generated by the September 30<sup>th</sup> count to require 98% of the funds to be used in the school that earned the funds. Due to programming in place to best meet both multilingual and low income student needs in all schools, the district plans to fund district wide programming rather than site specific. On June 20th, there will be a presentation to the school board demonstrating the recommended budget for the grant. If you have any questions or concerns or would like to comment on this please email <a href="mailto:Oppfunds@cr.k12.de.us">Oppfunds@cr.k12.de.us</a>.

The Caesar Rodney School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate in employment or educational programs, services or activities based on race, color, religion, national origin, gender, age, veteran or marital status, disability, sexual orientation, gender identification or genetic information in accordance with State and Federal laws. Inquiries about compliance should be made to the Title IX, District 504 and ADA Compliance Officers: Paul L. Dunbar Administrative Building, 7 Front Street, Wyoming DE, 19934. Phone (302)698-4800